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MHS Tiger Band Boosters 
Meeting Minutes from February 11, 2025 Booster Meeting  

The purpose of this organization shall be to promote the entire band program of Mansfield High School 
by assisting the Band Directors and school authorities in the development of an outstanding band program. 

 
 
The meeting was held at the MHS Band Hall beginning at ~7:00pm.  Board members present included: 
 
2nd Vice President Volunteers: Kerrie Jones-took minutes 
3rd Vice President Operations: Calvin Dennis 
4th Vice President Events: Christina Wiegand-presided 
5th Vice President Guard: Beth Fortner 
Treasurer - Shannon Wood 
Assistant Treasurer - Lindsey Cadenhead 
Member at Large – Brianna Griffith 
 
Meeting Minutes from the January 14, 2025 General Association meeting are available for review on the MHSTBB 
website.  A motion to accept the minutes was made by Lindsey Cadenhead and seconded by Karen Becker.  
   
Financial Report  
Shannon Wood presented the Financial Report.    
 
Sponsorship money and vendor money coming in for the Spring Market. 
 
A motion to accept the financial report was made by Beth Fortner and seconded by Lindsey Cadenhead.   
Please email Shannon with any questions.   
 
Fundraising  
Christina Wiegand-We will need donations for baskets for Spring Market, or we may make an Amazon list for 
people to order from and have sent to the school.  More information to come. 
 
Spirit Nights update-Shawn Johson 
Crumble cookie 2-18-25 8am to 10pm 
Be sure to say you are with the MHS band. 
 
Next month is Torchy’s. 
 
Last Spirit Night at Chick Fil A made $378.51. 
Blue Mint made $183. 
 
Volunteers 
Kerrie Jones presented an update on volunteers.   
 
March 8th Winter Guard Competition.  We will need help from band and guard parents to make the competition a 
success.  This competition is like a mini POC.  There will be 3 shifts, and a Sign-Up Genius will come out soon.  The 
times may have to be adjusted slightly once the official schedule is published.  Beth Fortner also discussed 
needing donations for the Hospitality Suite, and a Sign-Up Genius will come out for that as well.  
 
Next volunteer event is the Pickle Parade.  We will need volunteers to chaperone. 
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President’s Report/Upcoming Events (mhstbbpresident@gmail.com)  
Open positions for the 2025-2026 year are as follows: 
VP Fundraising 
VP Operations 
VP Volunteers 
Parliamentarian 
Members at Large (2) 
 
Please apply to fill one of these positions if you are interested.  You can email mhstbbpresident@gmail.com for an 
application. 
 
Calendar of events highlights are as follows: 
  

 2/22 Winterguard contest @ Summit 
 3/1 MISD Solo & Ensemble 
 3/8 Winterguard contest @ MHS 
 3/14 Winterguard contest @ Saginaw 
 3/22 Pickle Parade 
 4/12 Spring Market @ MHS 

 
Band Director’s Report 
Mr. Ludlow-Congrats to the Wintergaurd who competed last week.  He believes the Varsity Guard was a crowd 
favorite.  Solo/ensemble is coming up.  The Wintergaurd contest is a huge fundraiser for the band as a whole.  
 
When asked about the upcoming band trip meeting, he stated it will be after the booster meeting in April. 
 
Booster Meeting- The next Booster Meeting is scheduled for March 11th.  
 
Julie Dennis-Thank you to everyone who participated in the baby shower for Mr. and Mrs. Disney.  Baby Disney 
was born last week. 
 
Meeting Wrap Up 
Motion to adjourn by Lindsey Cadenhead and seconded Brianna Griffith.   
Meeting Adjourned at 7:18pm.                                                                                        
Respectfully submitted – Uvonna Alexander, Secretary 
 
 
BOOSTER WEBSITE:   www.MHSTBB.com    BAND WEBSITE: www.mhsband.com 
 


